
 
From: WordPress [mailto:wordpress@npf.ie]  
Sent: 02 November 2017 20:55 
To: National Planning Framework 
Subject: Ireland 2040 Submission from Kevin Mc Allister 
 
Name: Kevin 
Surname: Mc Allister 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Message: 
I feel that Drogheda is a major Town in Ireland, and therefore it should be included in The NDP. 
The fact that we are equal distance from Dublin and Belfast and carry up to 2 million Rail Commuters 
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